
Year 6 Edition  
16/12/19 The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

 

Our trip to the People’s 
History Museum is on 
Monday 16th December. 
Please make sure that 
your child has their lunch 
and that they are wear-
ing a jumper or t-shirt 
with the Oswald Road 
logo if they have one.  

 

 

 

 
 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily! 

 

This week’s spellings: 

 

Your child has been provided with spelling 
homework linked to the words we have been 
learning in class. These spellings will be tested 
each Friday. 

 

 

In English we are assessing bias in 

newspaper articles. 

In maths we are focusing on coordinates, 

as well as the translation and reflection of 

shapes.  

 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task (due on 9.1.19) 

 
Our next topic is called ‘What Makes Our Planet A Perilous Place?’ It focuses on 
natural disasters such as volcanoes, tsunamis, drought, etc. During the holiday, 
please look out for any newspaper articles related to this and bring any that 
you find into school.  

English & Maths 


